Dear Betty Gennarelli,

Zoning Board of Appeals
JUL 29 2013

Town of Newburgh

I am writing to seek an extension on the ZBA “approval” to convert 28

Waring Rd ( 65-3-13) into a single family residence.

The water and sewer are now tied in to the building and | am in the process

securing the proper finances to move forward.

Many thanks for your‘ help.

Daniel Hesidence
5-43 47th RD apt 2L
Long Island City, NY 11101

718 874-2787




